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Locals against Mayfield Building Sprawl (LAMBS - www.lambs.org.uk) have been galvanising 
awareness of the implications of Mayfield’s scheme. 
Pictured here are Nick Herbert and Nicholas Soames at a public meeting in Hassocks

Who thinks that Burgess Hill Station 
[pictured], and the London to Brighton line, 
can cope with such an additional influx.

The proposed new town would straddle the tidal upper reaches of the river Adur. 
This photo shows floods at Wineham.
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